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28th June 2018 

Dear Parents, 

PA Fete – Thank you 

 

I would like to say a huge thank you to all the parents, staff and friends of the school who supported the PA Summer 

Fete on the afternoon of Saturday 23rd June. The event was extremely well attended and an enjoyable afternoon was 

had by all. I would like to say a special thank you to the PA Committee for organising the whole event and to all 

those parents, staff and children who helped to set up, to run stalls and to clear up at the end. I would also like to 

thank the many companies who donated prizes for the raffle and the parents for helping to sell raffle tickets and for 

their donations of cakes and tubs.  The Fete managed to raise the amazing amount of £2,589, which was a fantastic 

achievement in a year when we were not able to access the School Field.  

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

 

The “Summer Reading Challenge” was launched recently at all public libraries in Worcestershire. 

  

The scheme is a national initiative aimed at 4-12 year olds. It is designed to improve children's literacy, to promote 

the concept of 'reading for pleasure' and to retain their reading habit across the summer holidays. This year's theme is 

"Mischief Makers".  Further details can be found in the link below. 

 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

  

Monday 2nd July – School closed for Teacher Training 

 

Please can I remind parents that the school will be closed for staff training on Monday 2nd July.   

 

Year 4 - £5 Challenge 

 

I would like to remind parents that tomorrow afternoon the children in Year 4 will be setting up their stalls for the 

‘£5 Challenge’.  Each group of Year 4 children have been given £5 to set up a stall, with the purpose of raising 

money for a school in Kenya. These stalls include fairground games, refreshments and small items to buy. During the 

afternoon, the children from Year 2 and 3 will have the opportunity to visit the stalls and make purchases. All of the 

stalls will be priced from 5p - £1. If you would like your child to participate on this day, please send your child in to 

School with some small change.   

The stalls will also remain open at home time, allowing parents and younger siblings to visit too. You can find out 

more about the charity that the children are supporting at their website www.ACEF.uk.com. We hope that this will 

be an exciting and successful event that the Year 4 children will remember in their last year at Finstall. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 
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